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The Brochure Design Experts

Great Brochure, Booklet
& Newsletter Design

at very competitive prices!!!

OGX, B13 South City Business Park, Tallaght, Dublin 24

Call: 01 459 9177
Visit: www.ogx.ie

Pictured (l-r): Alan Sullivan, Meditec Medical, Angela
Leigh-Doyle, Bank of Ireland Tallaght, Sherri Brennan, Skip

Trans, Michelle Cronin, BP O’Reilly & Co, Brian Buckley,
President South Dublin Chamber and Jimmy Sheehan,

Sheehan & Associates

Brian Buckley, President, South Dublin Chamber
with newly appointed Council members.

New Council Members

On becoming President of the Chamber this year I was aware that
most of our members were in a difficult position and facing into an
uncertain future. What struck me most in talking to members was
how strong they were in their resolve to address this situation and
bring their business through the challenges both present and those
that lie ahead.

The Chamber throughout 2010 has worked with our members to
ensure our services and our representation reflect the real needs of
the membership. We are fortunate that we have an active
membership, one that has ownership of our organisation.

The business environment is shaped at many levels and through
many factors. Our lobbying at the local County Council level has
been primarily focused on the cost of doing business and in tandem
with lobbying South Dublin County Council, we work on many
projects with them for the benefit of business. At national level, assisted by Chambers Ireland we are
lobbying on the need to increase liquidity in the business arena, the need to reduce bureaucracy in the
administration of business in Ireland and the need to have a shared vision of where we are aiming to be as
a national business community. Issues such as the upgrading of Newlands Cross, development of
Alternative Energy in the County particularly geothermal energy and the need for greater access to
broadband remain as key objectives locally.

Our networking opportunities through our Chamber B2B network in Tallaght, Citywest, Greenogue and the
M50 based in the red Cow Hotel plus our extensive events calendar offer all members the opportunity to
increase business contacts and promote their products and services. It is very positive to see so many
business people determined to move forward and networking offers the opportunities to do so. Events such
as the Don’t Lunch Alone programme also offer educational and training benefit to members. We have,
where possible, kept our events and networking free to members in 2010. 95% of all South Dublin Chamber
events / programmes / activities will be free to members.

This autumn will be an important time for lobbying and setting out our vision of a recovery programme to
help business. I would appreciate if you could share your thoughts on this matter with the Chamber and let
me know what you believe would assist your business either locally / nationally or at a European level, I
would like to hear from you. Email: business@sdchamber.ie

In closing I would like to acknowledge and thank the Council members who steeped down this year in
particular Brian O'Reilly one of our founding members and welcome on board our new Council members.
Con McCarty did an excellent job as President and on behalf of us all I would like to acknowledge and thank
him for the two years he gave to developing and growing the Chamber and his continued involvement in
the Chamber Council.

Brian Buckley
President

Pictured (l-r): Minister Gormley and
Brian Buckley Chamber President



South Dublin Chamber is to the Forefront of Addressing The Issues That Impact on Your Business

Lobbying Representation

Taoiseach Brian Cowen visits SD Chamber members.

Lobbying and representation of members concerns and needs is a key part of
the Chamber’s agenda. Michael McBennett Deputy President is coordinating
our Campaign this year and we welcome members getting involved in this area
of work or just letting us know the issues that are affecting their business.
Among items that are on the list for the coming six months are business costs
particularly those charged by local government. Governmental bureaucracy
and how it prevents and stymies the development of business will be
challenged. Infrastructure issues such as Newlands Cross and the barriers to
providing modern telecommunications infrastructure witnessed by how
difficult it is for some members to get broadband or a good mobile phone
signal will also be addressed.

The Chamber is proactive and we will be championing new economic developments such as alternative energy and biotechnology in
our county. If you have views on what you would like the Chamber to be lobbying and representing you on please email
business@sdchamber.ie and through our external representative and our lobbying campaign we will ensure it gets heard.

Tallaght Central Mission Statement 2010

Tallaght Central is a group of
Chamber members who are
focused on improving the
Tallaght area and developing a
strategy for the future growth
of Tallaght with realistic goals
and a commitment to
implementing both visionary
and practical results.

This group is drawn from a
wide and diverse segment of
the business community
including ITT Dublin, Civic
Theatre, South Dublin County
Council, Tallaght Stadium, The
Square Towncentre, Shamrock

Rovers, plus our local hotels, The Plaza, The Abberley Court
Hotel & Apartments, The Maldron Hotel Tallaght, and The
Plaza also Active Management Facilities and Tallaght
Adventure World.  This brings together experience in the
retail, entertainment, employment, health, property,
tourism and hotel sectors combined with the capability and
assistance of the South Dublin Chamber. 

Each member is involved in either commercial or public
sector activity in Tallaght and commits time and effort on a
voluntary basis. The object of the group is to encourage
inward growth alongside developing Tallaght as a
destination – we want Tallaght Working for Everyone. 

Our aims and objectives to date have been focused on
improving information about what is available in Tallaght
and what is happening in Tallaght.

Pictured (l-r): Michael McBennett, Council Director, Gillian Smith,
Carl Stuart Ltd, Ian Talbot, CEO Chambers Ireland, Taoiseach Brian
Cowen, Con McCarthy, President South Dublin Chamber, Stuart
Smith, Carl Stuart Ltd, Peter Byrne, CEO South Dublin Chamber

John Murray, Active Facilities &
Property Management Ltd.

Chair, Tallaght Central



www.sdchamber.ie

Think Local 2010

GT Energy and the Sandymark Group report that further recent testing and
seismic analysis of the potential to harness deep geothermal power at
Newcastle has proven to be very encouraging and the group now believes that
the resource at this location is of sufficient quality to generate electricity as well
as being capable of  producing significant quantities of residual heat. They hope
to begin construction of the 35 million euro facility in 2011. If all goes according
to plan the plant could be producing enough electricity to power the equivalent
of 3,500 average sized houses by 2012. The Chamber is delighted with this news
as it provides a national lead in the renewable energy sector. 

The Chamber strongly believes that renewable energy research and generation
as well as supporting industries can play a powerful role in our economic
recovery. The Chamber recognises the very supportive role being played by
Minister Conor Lenihan in his role as Minister of State at the Department of Communications, Energy and Natural Resources. Indeed
the local political support for this project across most of the political spectrum is very welcome. Given the national significance of
the project it is extremely important that whatever needs to be done politically and otherwise is done to ensure that this investment
is not derailed.

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF ADDRESS
South Dublin County Enterprise Board

County Hall, Belgard Square North, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Tel: 01 4057073 Fax: 01 4517477 

Web www.sdenterprise.ie

SDCSP is one of a national network of Local Sports Partnerships that was
set up in 2001 after funding was received from the Irish Sports Council. It
is managed by a Co-ordinator – Thos McDermott  - who reports to a
management committee made up of representatives from statutory
agencies (SDCC, HSE, VEC, CDB), community, primary, secondary & third
level education, local area support groups, Souht Dublin Chamber, ethnic
minorities and sporting groups (GAA, FAI, IRFU, Athletics, Special
Olympics, Federation of Irish Sports). Marc Thornton, DTA Marketing
represents South Dublin Chamber on the Management committee.

The principal goal of the SDCSP is to increase participation in sport/
physical activity among the community. In particular among certain
target groups such as young children, teenage girls and women in general,
people with disabilities, disadvantaged (socio-economic), older people
and ethnic minorities.

South Dublin County Sports Partnership

Think Local 2010 is an initiative of South Dublin County
Development Board which South Dublin Chamber is part off and
strongly supports.

Think Local helps create and develop community awareness of the
advantages and benefits of supporting local businesses and
community facilities. By making a 10% switch of your current non
local spend to local services, businesses and facilities YOU can make
a difference to your economy in South Dublin County

Why switch your 10% locally

• Great value and offerings on your doorstep
• Helps maintain jobs and may increase employment
• Its environmentally friendly not to travel far for services and

products
• More money is reinvested here in the county
• Opportunities are created so Entrepreneurs can thrive in this county

Pictured (l-r): Peter Byrne, CEO South Dublin Chamber, Cllr Eamon Tuffy, Ian Cleary, Tara
Perry, Old Bawn Community School, Sherri Brennan, Skip Trans and Mayor Mick Duff at

the launch of the Think Local 2010 campaign

Pictured (l-r): Peter Byrne, CEO South Dublin Chamber, Cllr Derek
Keating, Cllr Therese Ridge, Con McCarthy GT Energy and the

Sandymark Group

Deep Geothermal Power On The Way?

Need commercial units or need to downsize?  Then
look no further. Contact Ronsin, South Dublin
Chamber’s property company and enquire what units
are available to suit your requirements.

• Free car parking 
• 24 hour static security
• Self-contained unit with own entrance
• Conference/meeting rooms available
• Hallway/reception/waiting area
• Communal kitchen with all mod cons

Contact Ursula on 01 4585203 
or email business@sdchamber.ie

Commercial Property



New Member Evening

South Dublin Chamber held a very successful New Member’s Evening
on Tuesday 22nd June in the Chamber offices, which was sponsored
by Molloys Liquor Stores.  President Brian Buckley welcomed the new
members and Peter Byrne, CEO encouraged them to be more involved
in the Chamber by attending at B2B Network meetings and other
events, or volunteering for a ‘Don’t Lunch Alone’.

Accommodation London

If travelling to London why not stay in the
Chiswick Moran Hotel, Chiswick High Road London
W4 5RY. (a Chamber member hotel) .Ideally
positioned for Heathrow Airport, Central London
and the Westfield Shopping Centre. It is a great
base for business or leisure visitors and sports fans

alike because it has excellent transport links. 

For a great deal contact:
tel: 0044 20 8996 5200 or

www.moranhotels.com

Don’t Lunch Alone

Pictured (l-r): Irene Bergin, Acrylic Design. Kathryn Byrne, Your Image Matters,
Derek O’Neill, Marketing Bootcamp Ltd

Member to Member Offers

Would you like to advertise to all Chamber Members?
The member to member offer page is exclusively available for members
and offers genuine discounts on products and services between members.

Members can advertise FREE for 1 month. 

Please supply information to: mary@sdchamber.ie
When looking for products or services, remember to do business
with other Chamber members and avail of their special discounts.

Marketing Mailshot

For just €275 + VAT members can have an A4 flyer distributed to
approximately 650 contacts on our mailing list. This price is based on a
minimum of 4 participants per mailshot.  A Chamber branded letter is

included in the mailing to introduce each of the offers included.

If you wish to be included please contact Mary tel: 01
4585235 or mary@sdchamber.ie

Your lunch hour can be a very productive time if you “Don’t Lunch Alone”.  Instead, why
not come to the Chamber offices; enjoy a complimentary lunch and a free training
seminar in the company of fellow Chamber members.  This is a free event for members
and such has been its success that we will be having them every two weeks until the end
of the year. 

For details see the events section or contact Mary tel: 01 4622107
or mary@sdchamber.ie

The Chamber’s Waste Management Group is chaired by Sherri Brennan, Skip Trans

The group comprised of members of the Chamber active in this area are working on creating a recognizable identity for the group to
confirm the operator is an affiliate member of the waste management group. This will assure customers that the Company is a
compliant regulated business offering a professional service. Endorsed by the Local Authorities
operators who carry the symbol will be recognized as compliant members of a self regulating group
whose purpose is to offer the highest level of service and accountability for their operations.

The symbol for the group will incorporate the South Dublin County Council & South Dublin Chamber
logos to further endorse the bona fides of the group which will confirm that the operator is a
professional operator offering the highest levels of service. This will be a tangible sign to promote to
the business community and public alike to allow them to identify member operators. 

Pictured: Rohit Thakral, 
Target Integration Ltd presenting at Don’t Lunch Alone



www.sdchamber.ie

South Dublin Chamber welcomes Minister Batt O’Keeffe T.D. to the County

Minister for Enterprise, Trade & Innovation Batt O'Keefe visited
Lucan to speak at Chambers Irelands Strategic Meeting of CEOs and
Presidents.  Peter Byrne CEO welcomed the Minister and highlighted
the key issues affecting our county. The Minister, addressing the
delegates in the Clarion Hotel Liffey Valley, spoke of the need for
unity in addressing our economic situation and asked for Chambers
to work with Government in moving forward. Chambers highlighted
the urgency of the cashflow situation for many of our members and
the need for Government to be imaginative in coming forward with
solutions.

Pictured (l-r): General Manager Clarion Hotel Liffey Valley Garrett Marrinan.  Minister for Enterprise, Trade and Innovation Batt O’Keeffe.  South Dublin Chamber CEO Peter Byrne
and Chambers Ireland Chairperson and South Dublin Chamber member Dónall Curtin welcoming the Minister to the County

Local Government Savings must be passed back to Business

Chambers Ireland has welcomed the publication of the report of the Local Government Efficiency Review
Group. Hilary Haydon, Ratepayers and Local Government Council Chair said, “Restructuring the system of Local
Government in Ireland provides a real opportunity to introduce new and more efficient ways of providing local
services.”

Whilst much of this will require further examination through the White Paper on Local Government, this report
provides the first steps to achieving this change.

“We note that if implemented in their entirety, the reforms outlined by the Review Group would result in savings of in the region of
€511 million. Given that business has been the funder of ‘last resort’ for many local authorities, it follows that a significant amount
of the cost savings achieved must be passed back to businesses in the form of reduced rates and other charges.”

Ian Talbot, CEO
Chambers Ireland



The Dualway Group
Local transport company, The Dualway Group, was amongst a group of 20 tourism
establishments honoured at the Fáilte Ireland Optimus Awards held in Clontarf Castle Hotel
on July 1st. Notably Dualway is the only Irish transport company to be in receipt of this award. 

The Dualway Group, based in Rathcoole, employ 90 staff. Operating sightseeing tours of
Dublin and local bus services. Dualway received the top level Award of Excellence (European
Foundation for Quality Management Award Level 3) for special recognition for its ongoing
commitment to continuous improvement and business excellence.

Marketing Committee

Chair Marc Thornton, DTA
Marketing, David Kennedy
The Echo, Brendan Murphy
FD, Peter Nicholson
Outsource Graphix.   

The marketing committee was
formed to advise the Chamber
on marketing and publicity
issues such as the South

Dublin Chamber brand and its use, communicate
what the Chamber stands for and does for its
members, generate publicity for events and issues,
manage communication including newsletters and
web / emarketing. It meets monthly and discusses
marketing related topics that may be put forward
to the Council.

Innovo Training & Development & ITT Dublin
Innovo Training & Development and the ITT Dublin have received €280,000 in funding to
launch the pioneering Enterprise Evolution Programme (EEP); www.enterpriseevolution.ie.
The funding was secured under the €20m Labour Market Activation Fund (LMAF) announced
earlier this year by Tánaiste Ms Mary Coughlan to encourage and stimulate job creation.

Commencing in September 2010, the Enterprise Evolution Programme will, over 2 rotations
up-skill and lead participants to a diploma in ‘Enterprise Innovation’.  Delivering the Smart
Economy strategy and the continual fostering of an entrepreneurial culture in Ireland.

Marc Thornton, DTA
Marketing, Chair of

Marketing Committee

South Dublin Chamber Alternative Energy Committee (AEC)

As energy cost and security has become an increasingly important
factor in a company’s ability to survive it is important that our
Chamber has a working group to influence regional energy policy and
to raise energy awareness amongst members.

The AEC comprised of chair Pat McLaughlin (IT Tallaght), and members
Con McCarty (Sandymark Construction), Michael McBennett (Green
Tiger Biofuels), Garrett Robinson (SIAC), Brian Buckley (Greyhound
Recycling), Jerry Kiersey (Green Tiger Ltd), has been working to ensure
that the voice of the Chamber is heard locally and nationally on energy
issues. 

The AEC has met with local representatives and ministers to impress upon them the
importance of establishing the basis for the optimum energy mix for the region.  In addition
they have flagged the need for a competitive energy market to be developed as a matter of
urgency.

The AEC will continue to monitor international best practice models on energy for business
and strive to ensure that South Dublin is an innovative and competitive location for business
from an energy perspective.

Pat McLaughlin, ITT
Dublin, Chair AEC

Pictured (front row): David McConn; Linda McConn; The
Dualway Group and David Battersby,

Optimus Approvals Board. (back row): John Merrick; Tony
Lenehan, Fáilte Ireland; and Trish McConn

Pictured (l-r): Pat O’Donnell, Industry Liaison Manager, ITT
Dublin. Adrian Payne, Head of Department of Marketing and

Business Computing, ITT Dublin. Declan Byrne, Director, Innovo
Training & Development. Terry Maguire, Head of Department of

Life Long Learning, ITT Dublin

Good News from our Members
South Dublin Chamber would like to congratulate the following members.

Peter said that the next market they are interested in is the States which he will be
approaching in November of this year to co-inside with the launch of the fourth book
in the series "Resolving Bereavement". This book was specifically requested by Fergus
Finlay of Barnardos as there is a real need for a book that helps children deal with the
loss of a close family member. Other titles in the pipelines include "Resolving Racism"
and "Resolving Separation". 

The books are simple, straightforward, but very clever tools. They work to help children
realise how the characters in the books reflect their own situation. They explain why
they are in the situation and help them in working out ways of resolving the problems,
normally with the guidance of their parents, teachers, guardians, counsellors and
friends. 

Visit www.resolvingbooks.com or your local Easons or Veritas stores.

Pictured (l-r): Fergus Finlay (Barnardos), Fiona McAuslan (Author),
Peter Nicholson (Author) and Maura Hyland (MD Veritas)

at the launch of the Resolving Books

South Dublin Chamber Member Tries his Hand at Something Different

Peter Nicholson, Managing Director of Outsource Graphix, a long standing member of the Chamber has tried his hand at writing a series of
Children's Self Help Books with great success.

Along with his writing partner Fiona McAuslan they have published the first 3 books in the Resolving Books Series covering subjects such as Bullying,
Anger Management and Sibling Rivalry. The books are for children aged between 4 and 12ish. They where launched in March of this year and have
already hit the top 10 book sales in Ireland, the books are also going down a treat in the UK and Canada. 



Chamber B2B is a highly interactive forum for participants to promote their
products and services directly to members and to receive new business leads
and referrals from those attending the bi weekly meetings. Regular
attendance is encouraged as this allows for a better understanding of the
participating companies and will promote the development of long term productive business relationships. Members are
encouraged to invite guests to assist in the growth and diversity of the group. Details of the meeting are in the events section.

If you would like to attend one of the meetings please contact Mary tel: 01 4622107 or email:

mary@sdchamber.ie

www.sdchamber.ie

Networking

Chamber B2B 

Sherri Brennan, Skip Trans, Chair of Greenogue B2B Network
Skip Trans Waste Management & Recycling Solutions / Ballymore Bins is family owned and operated second-
generation waste management company.  Originating from Tallaght and now based in our purpose built facility
in Greenogue Business Park, Rathcoole, we are committed to delivering and maintaining the highest standard
of quality services in all areas of waste management.  As well as offering an unrivalled service on all sizes in Skip
Hire we also offer Domestic Wheelie Bin service.

B2B Networks

All Chamber activities are opportunities for Networking from meetings through to presentations and events the
opportunity exists to network. South Dublin Chamber has a specialised networking programme for members. Chamber
B2B offers our members and those interested in joining an opportunity to meet on a regular basis, build relationships
and increase business between members.

In order to get the most out of your networking meeting it is worth considering the following suggestions;

• Arrive prepared 
• Have business cards with you 
• Give a clear short introduction on

your company and your role. 

• Actively listen to other people 
• Don’t only talk to the people you

know. 

• Have a clear focus in your message
• Follow up on contacts after the event

ideally within three day's
• Meet other members for a one to one

Always bear in mind that the person you are talking to has many business connections and through these business
may also be possible for you.

For more information on the Chamber B2B Network contact Mary tel: 01 4585235 or email:

mary@sdchamber.ie

Jim Purcell, Jim Purcell Financial Advice, Chair of M50 B2B Network
As a Financial Advisor I consult with and advise clients on life, specified serious illness and income protection
policies and also pension planning.  The aim is to protect against financial consequences of an untimely death
or serious illness in their personal or business lives, and to provide financial security in retirement. 

Margaret Crerar, Miele, Chair Ladies B2B Network
Over the past 30 years Margaret has continuously held positions in a variety of businesses.  Margaret has been
with Miele for 5 years and in 2008 project managed the refit and move to their new HQ and state of the art
5,000 sq. ft Gallery on the N7 at Citywest which showcases the extensive range of premium Miele domestic
(cooking, steam, refrigeration, coffee machines, dishwashers, laundry care, floorcare) and commercial
appliances.

Seamus Kilmartin, Utility Saver Ireland, Chair Tallaght B2B Network
Utility Saver Ireland was established in early 2008 by Seamus Kilmartin. Utility Saver is a Utilities Intermediary
which has developed customised technology to identify various ways and methods - from the simple to the
complex - to benefit businesses by reducing utility costs & CO2 emissions. Substantial savings can be achieved
for most businesses. Utility Saver is an Irish owned company and provides a completely independent and free
service to businesses nationwide.



Network Evening

Date/Time: 5th October 2010 5.30pm - 7.30pm
Venue: Tile Style, Ballymount, Dublin 24

Guest speaker Ian Cleary, Razorcoast
- Using Social Media for Business

FREE to Chamber members

Chamber HR Event
Date/Time: 7th  October 2010 9.30am - 12.30pm
Venue: Maldron Hotel Tallaght

Presented by Peninsula
FREE to Chamber members

Speed Networking Event
Date/Time: 13th October 2010 5.30pm – 7.30pm
Venue: Eircom, 1 HSQ, St John’s Road, Dublin 8

In association with Fingal Chamber, Dun
Laoghaire Rathdown Chamber, Newbridge
Chamber and D15 Chamber

FREE to Chamber members

Don’t Lunch Alone
Date/Time: 14th October 2010 12.30pm – 2.00pm
Venue: The Chamber Training Room

‘Think & Grow Rich’ presented by The Biz Clinic
FREE to Chamber members

Chamber China Business Mission
Date/Time: 27th October 2010 9.00am
Venue: ICON Court, ITT Dublin.
If you would like to attend this briefing please register
with Mary at 01 4585235 or mary@sdchamber.ie - FREE
to Chamber members

Innovation to Make Your Business Make
Money
Date/Time: 10th November 2010 7.30am – 9.00am
Venue: Aras Chrónáin, Orchard Road, Clondalkin, D. 22
FREE to Chamber members

FBD Business Awards in association with
South Dublin Chamber

Date/Time: 18th November 2010 5.30pm – 8.00pm
Venue: DCU Ryan Academy, Citywest Business Campus,

Dublin 24. 
Award Categories are: Best Community
Involvement – Best Customer Service – Best Use
of IT – Best Recession Beating Idea.

Application forms and criteria can now be downloaded
from www.sdchamber.ie/fbdawards - FREE to Chamber
members

Don’t Lunch Alone

Date/Time: 23rd November 2010 12.30pm – 2.00pm
Venue: The Chamber Training Room

‘Blogging for Business’ presented by Target
Integration

FREE to Chamber members

Post Budget Breakfast

Date/Time: 8th December 2010 – further details to follow

Annual Christmas Lunch sponsored by
Bank of Ireland Tallaght 

Date/Time: 10th December 2010 12.30pm – 3.30pm
Venue: The Louis Fitzgerald Hotel, Newlands Cross, D. 22
To reserve your place at any of the above events please
contact Mary at tel: 01 4585235 or mary@sdchamber.ie 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS - 2010
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Dates for B2B Network Meetings 
October 2010 

M50 B2B: Thursday 7th, 14th, 21st & 28th - 7.00am
The Red Cow Moran Hotel 

Tallaght B2B: Wednesday 13th & 27th - 7.00am
The Synergy Centre, ITT Dublin

Greenogue B2B: Friday 8th & 22nd - 7.00am
Greenogue Business Plaza, Greenogue
Business Park

Ladies B2B: Wednesday 6th & 20th - 5.30pm
Miele Gallery, 2024 Bianconi Avenue,
Citywest Business Campus

November 2010 
M50 B2B: Thursday 7th, 11th, 18th & 25th - 7.00am

The Red Cow Moran Hotel 
Tallaght B2B: Wednesday 10th & 24th - 7.00am

The Synergy Centre, ITT Dublin
Greenogue B2B: Friday 5th & 19th - 7.00am

Greenogue Business Plaza, Greenogue
Business Park

Ladies B2B: Wednesday 3rd & 17th - 5.30pm
Miele Gallery, 2024 Bianconi Avenue,
Citywest Business Campus

B2B Network Meetings are free to Chamber members.
For further information on the B2B Networks contact
Mary at tel: 01 4585235 or email: mary@sdchamber.ie  

Welcome to our New Members

About Your Dog (Dog Training)

Authentic Solutions Limited (Authentic - energy management services)

Casa Carers Ltd (Care for the Elderly)

Citywest Shopping Centre (Retail)

Crotty Insurance Brokers (Insurance Broking)

Cycle Superstore Ltd (Retail Wholesale)

Dunboyne Castle Hotel & Spa (Hotel & Spa)

Electrical Waste Management Ltd (Recycling & Waste Management) 

Marian Egan Clinic (Complimentary Health Therapist)

Maud's Merry Maids (Residential Cleaning)

MD Technical Services (Air Conditioning & Building Technical Services)

Paintbox Graphic Design (Graphic Design / Web / Printing / Video)

Seven Star Ireland Ltd (Branded Promotional Products & Corporate Gifts)

Sharp Group Fire & Security Services (Fire & Security)

Sona Nutrition Ltd (Manufacture & Distribution of Food Supplements)

Studio One Print & Design (Printing)

Tallaght Directory (Online Directory & Hard Copy Directory)

Teen-Line Ireland (Charity Free Phone Help-line)

Unique Enterprises (Magic Entertainment & Publishing)
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